From: Lynn Hagerman

To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: Boys & Girls Club (MI) property development in East Seattle
Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 4:56:53 PM

Dear Robin and staff,

Please add this request to the others for a PUBLIC HEARING to learn more about plans for the development of the
property and allow public, community / neighbor comment.

I would like the city to have included other potential considerations rather than private development and to include
the possibility for keeping much needed open space.

Please allow a public hearing.
Lynn Hagerman

3058 61st AVE SE

Mercer Island, WA 98040

36 year resident in East Seattle

206.399.0642
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